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Copy of letter No. 5017 -AS11-61/31342, dated the 30th August, 1961 from the Chief Secretary to Government,
Punjab to all Heads of D epartments etc., etc.

Subject —Policy regarding Government servant seeking private employment or employment in other depart-
ments of Punjab Government or under other Governmr vnts.

1 am directed to invite a reference to Punjab  Government letter No. 1493-AS11-61 /9905, dated
the 27th March, 1961, on the subject noted above. [t has been further decided by Government that when
an application is withheld on ground of suitability by an authority subordinate to a Head of Depart-
ment, it would beenough if the mat'er is referred to the Head of the Department for confirmation.
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